Mark Bray

MPCA the Scott County promoting it is their vote to change the comprehensive plan when multiple
mayors were against the change, and the county board did it fairly rapidly; the county board also
exempted the water going to the Met Council Treatment because the township chair said the
developers didn't want the cost even though over the course of the plant, it will cost a quarter of a
billion dollars. Clearly cleaner water rather than septic systems which unlikely can handle the
volume. Also the owner of the plant in the video you posted said at the Capitol that they can add 35
tons more per year up to 400 tons from the original 75 tons. We need to know that the water quality
and air quality is not contaminated.



